[image: ]                                                       PTFA CINEMA NIGHT!
	
The PTFA are holding their famous cinema night showing the fantastic film ‘The Nut Job 2’.
The film night is open to all children if parents choose to buy them a ticket. 
The price of a ticket is £3 per child which includes the film on a large cinema screen through an external company, as well as a hot dog, a drink and some popcorn. 
The date of the cinema night is Thursday 22nd February. The film will start at 4.30pm and collection of your child must be at 6.30pm from the hall. 
If you would like to buy a ticket, please complete and return the slip before Wednesday 21st February with £3 enclosed. Your child’s name will not be added to the list unless the payment has been received. 
Thank you,
PTFA members
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
[bookmark: _GoBack]I enclose £3 for my child: __________________ in Year _________ to attend the cinema night. I will drop my child off in time for the 4.30pm start and __________________ will be at the school hall at 6.30pm to take them home.
Signed: __________________________
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